
                            

 

 

 

As we take time to give thanks and look ahead to the greatest gift of the Baby 
Jesus, we would like to acknowledge the generosity of many people who 
support our Parish Food Pantry. 
 
It was wonderful to meet some of our 
parishioners who stopped by Pack the 
Pantry in mid-November.  Several of the 
Religious Education students volunteered 
bringing the donations from the parking lot 
to the pantry working area.  It was a chilly 
day and we are grateful for everyone who 
came out that day! 
 

Throughout the month of November, our 
School and Religious Education families 
brought in donations to create special 
packages that were distributed leading 
up to Thanksgiving Day consisting of 
mashed potatoes, stuffing, corn, 
cranberry sauce, gravy, and rolls.  Each 
client was also given a turkey breast or 
ham made possible by the monetary 

donations made to the food pantry.  
Your support was invaluable. 

 
 
 
We were also blessed with a large 
donation from Hitch Elementary School 
who hosted a food drive to benefit our 

Food Pantry.   What a great example of 
community support. 
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